Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

Roxas Boulevard Corner Pablo Ocampo, Sr. Street
Manila 1004

July 12, 2021

Ms. LUCIELLE H. CAMPANERO
Consultant

Subject: NOTICE OF AWARD
Dear Ms. Campanero:

We are pleased to inform you that the Department of Finance hereby awards you
the contract as Materials Development Consultant for the Philippine Extractive Industries
Transparency Initiative (PH-EITI) in the total amount of Three Hundred Sixteen
Thousand Five Hundred Seven Pesos and 80/100 (P316,507.80), subject to
withholding tax and any and all taxes payable to the government

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice of Award by affixing
your signature in the space provided below.

Very truly yours,

BAYANI H. AGABIN
Undersecretary

MARK DENNIS Y.C. JOVEN
Undersecretary

CONFORME:

71
(it
LUCIELLE H. CAMPANERO

Date: Au\\ﬁ 4. 000!




